Manifesto
 
We are Bence, a 3rd year Physicist at St. John’s College, and Bence, a 2nd year Land Economist at Trinity College. We have both been involved in the Committee of the Hungarian Society for the past years, and have decided to run together on the elections, splitting up the role into President and Vice-President positions. Bence would be the president, and Bence would be the Vice-President.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The number of Hungarian Freshers is increasing year by year. This means that the Society has more and more members. The bigger size of the Society opens up new doors but also present new challenges for the Committee. We believe that this requires changes:

· makes it difficult to organize events for the whole Society so we think about organizing smaller events on a more regular basis
· With the increased number of members now we have better chance to find organizations with whom we can work with and who can support the Society
· We have stronger voice across the university. This can be a key aspect when advertising our cultural events.
· can greatly help our access work.
 
We can achieve this, because:
 
· We are very different; therefore we would consider a whole range of aspects when deciding on matters.
· Given Bence’s involvement in the Society as Event Officer for the past two years, he has great experience and knowledge about what is the best for us in this regard.
· Bence, on the other hand, as the current Treasurer of the Society, has a better overview of the finances and other matters that useful for arranging sponsorships
· Both Bence and Bence are involved in other Societies which provide valuable experience and connections
 

